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This half term’s virtues are:  Friday 31.03.23 

Wise 

Newsletter 

Catholic Social Teaching Focus 
Stewardship of God’s Creation (links to World Wildlife Day 03.03) 

 
The earth and all life on it is God’s creation. We are called to take care of it because it is a holy gift from God and the only place 
we can live. When we make bad or thoughtless use of the world’s resources, many people suffer. When we make good choices 

about how we treat other living things (people, animals, plants) we help all living things to live as God intends. Making wise 
choices about the care of God’s creation is called good stewardship. 

 
Focus Hymns – ‘All Things Bright and Beautiful’ and ‘From the Highest of Heights’ 

‘And a voice came out of the cloud, saying “this is my Son, my Chosen One; listen to him!”’  

          (Luke 9:35)  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yesterday was a busy day in school, firstly Early Years and KS1 

children took part in an Easter bonnet parade in school, they all 

looked fantastic! Thank you to the children for taking part and 

parents/carers for your time and creativity!  

Then each class was led through the Stations of the Cross . The children listened and 

reflected their thoughts with reverence and took time to think about how Jesus was treated 

and how he must have felt, knowing he was about to accept the will of his Father.  

Well, we've come to the end of another term, everyone has 
been working extremely hard and so the holidays are very 

welcome!  
On behalf of the staff at St John's may we wish you a very 

happy and holy Easter. I hope the weather improves and you 
spend happy, family times together over the next two weeks. 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/8168b49ef8.html

